
The Honolulu Board of Water Supply is developing 
the Primary Urban Center Watershed Management Plan. 
Join us to learn current water use throughout urban Honolulu 
as well as projected future uses of water in the year 2040 and 
2100. 

Please join us for one or more of these community meetings:

COMMUNITY MEETING #2
CURRENT WATER USE & PLANNING 
FOR THE FUTURE 

For more information, 
please contact: 

Bruce Tsuchida
Townscape, Inc.
Phone: (808) 536-6999
Email: bruce@townscapeinc.com

For more information, please visit:
http://www.boardofwatersupply.com/water-resources/watershed-management-plan

WATERSHED MANAGEMENT PLAN
PRIMARY URBAN CENTER

Barry Usagawa
Honolulu Board of Water Supply
Phone: (808) 748-5900
Email: busagawa@hbws.org

Tuesday, March 20, 2018
ʻAiea Elementary School
99-370 Moanalua Road, ʻAiea

Thursday, March 22, 2018
Ala Wai Elementary School
503 Kamoku Street, Honolulu

Tuesday, March 27, 2018
Kapālama Elementary School
1601 N School Street, Honolulu

All meetings are from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. in the school cafeteria.
An informational presentation will be provided, followed by comments and questions.


